
During these uncertain times GSU, like everyone else, has moved to working 
remotely as we get through the Covid-19 situation alongside the rest of the 
University and wider society.  

However, GSU are keen to ensure we are still supporting students through 
representation and student voice, and we have drawn up a list of top tips to help 
encourage you as academic staff to continue supporting the student voice here 
at Greenwich, albeit remotely!

New online Advice service
Signpost students to our new online advice service greenwichsu.co.uk/advice 

Share any updates and keep in contact with GSU
Email us on reps@gre.ac.uk  
 

Get in contact with reps@gre.ac.uk 
to check if we have an up to date list of your programme reps 

Getting lecturers to promote societies
and encourage students to join at greenwichsu.co.uk/academic-communities/ 
to see a list of all academic societies. Elections are underway to vote in next 
year’s committees. Encourage members to nominate and vote for the new 
committee. This is important as we want societies to carry on year on year, 
so these elections are important to be a part of.  
 

Direct students to GSU information on Moodle 
In lieu of the monthly lecture slides, information on what support GSU is offering 
to students will be made available on Moodle.
 

Promote wellbeing and self-care 
Keeping in regular contact with your students, not just on an academic 		
level but to check in on their mental wellbeing. If any concerns arise, you 		
can signpost them to any support services currently on offer.  
 

Signpost students to the Stressbusters  
Signpost students to GSU StressBusters posts on all social media 			 
platforms. This will include various wellbeing tips, videos and opportunities 		
for interaction for students. 
 

Encourage Mentimeter for students to collect feedback
Share this link so they can find out more: bit.ly/uogmentimeter
 

Encourage students to nominate
academics, support staff and students for our Student Led Teaching Awards 
greenwichsu.co.uk/slta (nominations close Friday 17th April)

Get in contact with curriculumconsultants@gre.ac.uk
who can give you some advice about inclusivity for all students!

Top tips for student voice


